
3529 Paint Brush Lane
Bedford, Texas 76021
July 6, 2012

Dr. James Wilson
Superintendent, Denton ISO
PO Box 2387
Denton, Texas 76202-2387

Dear Dr. Wilson:
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As you're aware, I have filed to run for another term on the TASB Board of Directors. You may not be
aware, however, that Leon Leal from Grapevine-Colleyville ISOhas also filed to run for seat 110, the seat
I have occupied for seven years.

When I take on a task, I do so with the completion ofthat task in mind. Three years ago, I ran for - and
successfully attained - a position as a TASB officer. Since that time, I have served the organization as
secretary-treasurer and vice president, twice (there are two VP positions). In addition, I have chaired
the budget and finance committee, the resolutions committee, the legislative committee, and currently
chair the member services committee. If I am fortunate enough to be re-elected to the TASB Board, I
hope to serve the association as president-elect and then president. My serving in this way will allow me
to repay TASB for the investment in training and leadership development they have made in me.

In order for me to reach mygoal, I need your help. Enclosed with this letter is a copy of the
endorsement form school districts can use to formally endorse a candidate forTASB's Board of
Directors. My request is that your board place an item on a July or August agenda formally endorsing my
candidacy; if the item is formally approved, the endorsement form can then be completed as testament
to your board action and sent to the TASB office in Austin. Forms must be received by TASB on or before
August 29.

As a safeguard that your district receives this request, I have sent the same letter to both board
president and superintendent. I hope that you will seriously consider standing with me in this election.
Together we can continue to promote the positive work of public education in Texas. If you have
questions, please contact me at 817-300-8156 or faye.beaulieu@unitedwaytarrant.org. Also, see my
article in the July issue of the Texas Lone Star magazine as an indication of my passion for public
education. We have nearly 5 million students to serve in Texas this year-let's get busy!

Respectfully,
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Faye Beaulieu, PhD,
Board President, Hurst-Euless-Bedford ISO
TASB'Vice President
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